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Christmas Market 
25th November 2022 

18.30 – 20.30 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

On the 25th November 2022, we will be holding our annual Christmas Market with a fantastic selection of 

stallholders selling locally produced food, art and craft. Please join us for mulled wine, mince pies, 

merriment and, of course, shopping!  Entry is free so please invite your family, friends and neighbours. 

Please display the accompanying poster in your window or post it through a neighbour’s door. 
 

 

As well as our fantastic stalls, there will be a raffle, tombola and our hugely popular CHIPS stall selling 

handmade items for bargain prices, ideal for stockings or Christmas Eve boxes. We will be premiering our 

preloved Christmas Jumpers and clothing. If you have any items to donate – please do drop them into 

reception. 

 

Following feedback regarding our Grotto, we have decided not to offer this as we are unable to make it 

available for all children. Please do not worry though, we have had a conversation with Santa himself, and 

he has reassured us that he will be visiting the children in their classes this year and ensuring that every 

child will see Santa and the elves have guaranteed that each child receives a present. We will send more 

information once dates are confirmed. 

 

Raffle and Volunteer Request..  
 

We are asking each year group to donate festive gift items to make up hampers for our raffle.  Please also 

return your items by 11th November. 

Reception 

Toiletry 

Gifts 

Year 1 

Festive food  

(non-perishable!) 

Year 2 

Chocolate  

Gifts 
 

CHIPS exists because of the fabulous support of the parents and staff team; so please could we ask for your 

support? Could you spend some time helping us to set up, pack away or host one of our CHIPS stalls? You 

will find a schedule in Reception –and huge thanks to those who have already volunteered!  

We couldn’t do this without you. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

The CHIPS Team 

 
 


